
GOVERNMENT OF ANGUILLA 

PROCUREMENT NOTICE 
 

Supply of Vehicles to the GOA 
Procurement # 2019/MICUH/SV/-02 

The Ministry of Infrastructure, Communication, Utilities, Housing, Agriculture and 

Environment (MICUHAFE) Procurement Committee intends to apply a budgetary 

allocation to payments under a contract for the Supply of Vehicles to the Government of 

Anguilla (GOA). The Ministry of Infrastructure, Communication, Utilities, Housing, 

Agriculture and Environment (MICUHAFE) Procurement Committee now invites 

sealed Bids from eligible bidders for the Supply of vehicles to the GOA as defined within the 

bidding documents.  

 

Bidding will be conducted through a Competitive Sealed Bid procedure in keeping with the 

Public Procurement and Contract Administration Acts and Regulations.   

 

Interested bidders may obtain further information or request a complete set of bidding 

documents by contacting the Procurement Office via telephone #264 497 2547 or email 

procurement.mailbox@gov.ai.  

 

Sealed Bids should be received at the Procurement Office no later than Friday 16
th

 August 

2019 at 12:00noon.  Late bids will be rejected. Bids will be opened publicly at the 

Procurement Office, Ministry of Finance on Friday 16
th

 August 2019 at 2:00pm.  The GOA 

is not bound to accept the lowest or any bids.  This bid process may be cancelled or rejected 

without any liability to GOA.  

 

Please direct any inquiries to the Chief Procurement Officer at the Procurement Office via 

Procurement.Mailbox@gov.ai on or before Tuesday, 30
th 

July 2019.  

  

Issued: Tuesday 16th July 2019 
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